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As a retired Oregon Parole and Probation Officer with a Mssters In education, and 

having been on the board of directors of two alcohol and drug treatment programs, I 

cheer any  sensible means to help people with opiate addictions. Any legislator who 

claims withholding of life giving aide to opiate users, who may even be children, is 

heartless and has no business being a representative of the people. Opiate 

antagonists save lives. Period. Life saving, I believe,  is a worthwhile endeavor. 


